

From: Baker, Simon

Sent: 3/24/2011 9:18:53 AM

To: [Redacted]

Paul.Kyllo@sce.com (Paul.Kyllo@sce.com); mel.johnson@sce.com
(mel.johnson@sce.com)

Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd);
ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.com);
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com); [Redacted]

[Redacted]

Bcc:

Subject: Request for post-workshop meeting on 3/30 (3:30PM) re: SW HVAC QM Data
Request Response

Hi All,

I would like to request an ad-hoc meeting after the 3/30 HVAC Action Plan workshop to go over the IOU data request responses regarding QM. Sources tell me that SCE is now planning on postponing the planned launch date for non-res QM (and res QI). Separately, PG+E requested a meeting to touch base with me about their plans for QM. I would also like to hear about IOUs' plans to brief TURN / DRA et al. per my request.

Makes sense to meet after the 3/30 workshop, since (hopefully) most folks will already be in SF. I don't think people should fly up just for this meeting, if they aren't coming to the workshop already.

I will reserve a room for 3:30 to 5PM. Please confirm if this works for you folks.

Best,
Simon